

Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance The Chair

D 315283 26.09.2018

Liene Gatere Executive Director in Transparency International DELNA Citadeles iela 8 Riga LV1010, Latvia

Subject:

Visit of a delegation of the European Parliament Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3) on 30 August 2018

Dear Ms Gatere,

I am writing to warmly thank you for the meeting we had last August 2018 during the mission of the European Parliament Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3) to Riga.

The delegation very much appreciated your presence and the subsequent discussion we had at the premises of the European Parliament. We thank you in particular for your interesting opinion on how best tackling money laundering in your country.

We look forward to continuing our dialogue with you and with your institution.

Yours sincerely,

Petr Ježek